Monday, June 2, 2025

We acknowledge the original inhabitants of this area, the sduhubs* people, and their
successors, the Tulalip Tribes. Since time immemorial, they have hunted, fished, gathered
on, and taken care of these lands and waters. We respect their sovereignty, their right to self-
determination, and honor their sacred spiritual connection with the land and water. In
Everett Public Schools, we strive to create equitable outcomes and build a culture of
inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, staff, and community.

e Hey Seagulls! Field day is THIS Friday, June 6th so make sure you don't miss out
on the fun games, prizes, crafts and more! Show up to field day in your blue and
gold gear!! Free otter pops are being handed out to students who are showing their
school spirit! Do you have any white t-shirts or socks you want to tie-dye?? The
science department is having a FREE tie-dye booth for anyone who wants to add
some fun color to field day! And don't forget to bring money to buy tickets for
some of the booths! Some are free but some also cost money!

e Art students, today is the LAST open studio of the year. Ceramics room B-230 will
be open BOTH Lunches for work time today. please come by to pick up any pottery
you made this year or it will be discarded.

e Seniors, there will be a senior meeting tomorrow during CHAMPS in the
Auditorium. We will review your last week and graduation.

e Join Latinos Unidos in our annual Chalk the Block Art competition!! It’s this
Wednesday after school in front of the A building. This year’s theme is TROPICAL.
Think beaches, waves, sun, and good vibes. Join as an individual, pairs or team,
and help us CHALK THE BLOCK.

e Seniors, mark your calendars for Wednesday, June 4th! From 2:10 to 3:00 PM,
swoop by the Main Floor near the Counseling office with your ID to grab your pre-
ordered yearbook. Didn't snag one yet? No sweat! The Treasurer's Office is your go-
to spot on the same day at 2:10 PM. Just a heads-up, it's $65 in cold, hard cash
only.

e For everyone else, Field Day on Friday, June 6th, is the day! If you pre-ordered,
pick up your yearbook then from the front of the auditorium. If you're just now
deciding you can't live without it, smart choice! The Treasurer will be selling them
on a first-come, first-served basis for $65, cash only out of the front of the
Auditorium also. Can't make it? No worries, sales continue the following week at
the Treasurer's Office before school, during lunches, and after school. Don't miss
out on this year's legendary moments!

e Congratulations to the following students who have earned their Home Care Aide
certification last week: Esther Abija, Sofia Ferrera, and Monserrat Mendez.

e There will be a cross-country meeting right after school on June 5th in the hall of
champs entry? Anyone interested in turning out for the 25-26 fall season should
try to attend!

Pledge of Allegiance
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it

stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.

MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS!



